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                                        14th May 2017 – The Fifth Sunday of Easter 

                                                                                                                                            Mass Times & Intentions 
                                      
 Saturday 13th 6.30 pm  John Brassell 

 Sunday 14th 9.00 am  The Parishioners 

 Sunday 14th 10.30 am Intentions of Maureen Power 

 Monday 15th 9.30 am  Intentions of Margaret Henriques 

 Tuesday 16th 7.45 am  For the success of the pilgrimage 

 Wednesday 17th 9.30 am  Eucharistic Service 

 Thursday 18th 9.30 am  Eucharistic Service 

 Friday 19th 9.30 am  Eucharistic Service 

 Saturday 20th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention  

 Saturday 20th 6.30 pm  Margaret Douglas  

 Sunday 21st 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Sunday 21st 10.30 am The Brindle Family 

     *Please note the earlier mass on Tuesday 16th May at 7.45 am. 
  

Dementia Awareness Week at Wilmslow Library 
Dementia Awareness drop-in with In Together Dementia Café  

Wilmslow Library 

Thursday 18th May 10.00 am - 12.00 noon 
 

 

Please see poster for more details.  

 

Crafternoon – Mental Health Awareness Event at Wilmslow Library 
Please note the new time of the Crafternoon event: 

Crafternoon!  

Wilmslow Library  

Friday 26th May at 2 pm  

Refreshments will be provided for those taking part. Crafternoon is free but please book your place 

with Wilmslow Library on 01625 374060 or wilmslow.library@cheshireeast.gov.uk. Donations in aid of 

Mind are welcome. Please see poster for more details. 

 

Music Workshop:  'Singing the Mass' on Saturday 24 June 2017 at St Winefride's, Neston from 

10am-3pm.  Led by Frances Novillo, this workshop is for anyone who sings or plays at church and will 

be an opportunity to meet musicians from other parishes.  Cost is £10 per person which will include 

lunch.  For full details and booking please visit www.stwinefridesneston.org.uk/music or contact 

Louise Wilkinson - 0151 336 1096.  

 

St. Mary of the Immaculate Conception Parish, Crewe – Flower Festival 2017 
Please see poster at back of church for more details. 

 

North Cheshire SERRA: Upcoming Talks 
Upcoming Serra Speakers: May 18th Dominic Mulcahey - Catholic Primary Education. 

Everyone very welcome.  Meetings at Christ Church, Heald Green.  Everyone very welcome.  Please 

ring Gerry Lanigan (0161-428-9103) on or before the Tuesday preceding the meeting. Mass is at 7.30 

pm followed by a light supper and the talk. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw 

Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive the following food 

donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, tuna, fruit, 

veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

St Teresa’s Car Park Please display your pass at all times in the car park, and please ensure that the barrier is closed 
after entering or leaving the car park to minimise abusive parking. Please also adhere to the terms of using the car 
park. 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 
there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 
 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

 

http://www.stteresawilmslow.org/
http://www.stwinefridesneston.org.uk/music


   
  
  

 
 
   
    
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Easter hymn to Our Lady 

O Queen of heaven, rejoice, alleluia! 
For he whom you were worthy to bear, alleluia! 

Has risen as he said, alleluia! 
Pray for us to God, alleluia! 

 

 

 

NORTHERN CATHOLIC CONFERENCE 9TH, 10TH AND 11TH JUNE 2017 LIVERPOOL 

HOPE UNIVERSITY.  

Speakers include Kristina Cooper, Fr Pat Deegan, Fr Eamonn Mulcahy, Steve Murray and 

David Wells. Bishop John Arnold will celebrate Mass on Sunday 11th June 2017. Residential 

on site at the university or visit for the day on Saturday. To register or for more information 

contact Denise 07543 800 812 or visit www.northerncatholic.co.uk 

 

East Cheshire Hospice – Charity Walk Sunday 21st May 
It costs £8,000 per day to keep the hospice running. Can we work together to generate 

enough for one day? The Great Little Red Bus will be providing free tea/coffee at the start. 

The 15 mile walk starts between 10 and 11 with a free lunch at The Merlin. The 5 mile walk 

starts between 2 and 3 and includes a Treasure Hunt for children. Both walks are planned to 

finish at 6PM for a barbecue. Walks start and finish at Wilmslow Rugby Club. 
 

You can sign up to walk here: www.eastcheshirehospice.org.uk/beatingthebounds 

You can volunteer to help on the day. Email:-  wsgech@gmail.com 

You can sponsor one of our walkers: www.justgiving.com/fundraising/merylspencer 

Please visit our Facebook page: www.facebook.com/echsupporterswilmslowanddistrict 

 

Glastonbury Pilgrimage 2017 – Sunday 9th July 2017 

“You are invited to take part in the Clifton Diocesan Annual Pilgrimage to 

Glastonbury.  Although it is reputed to be the cradle of Christianity in the U.K., it is very sad 

that nowadays Glastonbury is more famous as a centre of occultism and New Age ideas and 

practices, growing up around the ruins of the ancient abbey. Sadly, most people associate 

this holy land with the rock festival instead of our first Christians and martyrs. Let us gather 

all the parishes of the country in prayer together to show the power of God and to sanctify 

this place.” Please see poster for further details. 

 

 

 

St. Teresa’s Pilgrimage to Salerno: 16th – 22nd May 2017 

Father Anthony & Deacon Michael will leave with the parish pilgrimage on Tuesday 

morning (16th May) – hence mass will be at the much earlier time of 7.45 am that day. 

There will be eucharistic services from Wed 17th May to Friday 19th May. Please note that 

access to the church may be limited next week.  Our parish friend, Father Peter Edmonds 

SJ, will kindly be saying masses for us over the weekend of 20th/21st May, and will be 

staying with us the following week to say some weekday masses. The pilgrimage will return 

on the evening of Monday 22nd May. 
 

In case of any emergency during this period, please contact Father William O’Riordan at 

St. Benedict’s, Handforth on 01625-522-776. 

 

March for Life UK, Birmingham - Saturday 20 May 2017 

Coach going from St. Kentigern’s, Fallowfield (8am) and St. Margaret’s, Altrincham 

(8.25am). To book a place please contact Richard on 07710 348860 

or richandju@gmail.com. 

 

Visit of the National Pilgrim Statue to mark the centenary of Our Lady of Fatima 
This year is the centenary of the apparitions of Our Lady in Fatima. To mark the centenary 

that National Pilgrim Virgin Statue of Our Lady of Fatima is visiting the Cathedrals of 

England and Wales, accompanied by the relics of Blessed Jacinta and Blessed Francisco. 

The statue will be at our Cathedral (Shrewsbury) on the weekend of the 20th and 21st of 

May (please see the poster for details) and we look forward to welcoming you as pilgrims 

- Canon Jonathan Mitchell, Cathedral Dean. 

*Also, there will be devotions & holy mass at St. Mary of the Immaculate Conception 

Church, 13 Gatefield Street, Crewe, CW1 2JP. Please see poster for more details. 

 

ANNUAL SVP fund raising WALK - SUNDAY, 4th June 2017 at Noon. 

Macclesfield Canal and Middlewood Way, SK12 1TE 

Now the SVP camp is 79 years old! Meet @ Coffee Shop, Higher Poynton, Help finance the 

79th SVP CHILDREN’S CAMP. Bring your friends, family & parishioners!!  

 

St. Ambrose College, Hale Barns – Design & Technology Teacher Vacancy 

“This is an exciting opportunity for someone to join our successful Design & Technology 

Department. The application form and details can be downloaded from the 

College website to be returned FAO Mrs D. Howard. Closing date for applications 19 May 

2017. Interview to be held the w/c 22 May 2017. Required for Sep 2017.” 

St Ambrose College, Hale Barns, Altrincham WA15 OHE (please see poster also) 
Website: www.st-ambrosecollege.org.uk Email: recruitment@st-ambrosecollege.org.uk 
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